“That as at present advised the Committee strongly favors erect-
ing a Memorial in the University Quadrangle (South of the Dining
Hall and at the head of University Avenue) believing that this site
is the most central and the most appropriate in the University; and
that the Committee is prepared to secure plans for a Memorial on
this site as soon as it has been formally approved by the Yale Cor-
poration and its architectural advisers.”

The Executive Committee on Memorials has endorsed this loca-
tion. The Committee now rests with the Corporation to await the
report on Future Architectural Development of the University of its
new Committee on Architectural Plans.

It is the strong feeling of those who have given this subject their
careful thought that, in order that the Memorial correctly interpret
the spirit and feeling of the men and the cause for which the Memo-
rial is to be erected, the project be executed now, at once, while all
the patriotic fervor, the sternness, the horror, the dread and the ela-
tion of the days we have just passed through, and the peril so dearly
averted, are part and parcel of our being.

It is the high privilege of this Committee to be called upon to raise
this fund of $150,000, as outlined in the foregoing Resolutions. For
the purpose of bringing this to the knowledge of every Yale man a
copy of this appeal is being sent out to every Yale graduate and un-
dergraduate the world over.

But for the actual collection of funds it is deemed most important
that different Alumni groups accept definite responsibilities and for
Yale men to be canvassed by the Alumni Association located in the
district where they live, and that subscriptions be sent to the central
Committee through the person designated by each Alumni Associa-
tion for the reception of contributions.

Your name has therefore been given to the Alumni Association in
your district and you may expect to hear from them in a day or two.

We urge upon you that you make a prompt response. Should any-
thing happen that you do not hear directly, you may send your check,
made payable to the order of Frederic W. Allen, Treasurer, mailing
it to the Headquarters of the Committee, and your contribution will
be credited to the Association in which you are assigned.

Above all, it is the hope that every Yale man shall have a part in
the undertaking; that each shall give in such amount as his circum-
stances shall warrant, but that all shall give in singleness of purpose
and spirit.




